
Joseph Caissie

From: Linda Shore <sharasmom@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 10, 2015 12:35 PM
To: Joseph Caissie
Subject: HB13

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

To whom it may concern:

Please pass this bill. There should be no ads of any kind about anything in the voter information booklet.

Thank you!

Linda Shore
Anchorage
sharasinomgmail.com

There’s nothing so good for the inside of a man as the outside of a horse... .Lord Palmerston
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Joseph Caissie

From: Gail Heineman <gail_heineman@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 10, 2015 1:52 PM
To: Joseph Caissie
Subject: HB13 - support

I support HB13, eliminating the language in state statutes that allows political parties to include up to 2 pages of
material in the official Alaska Election Pamphlet. There should be no partisan ads in the election pamphlet.
Thank you.

Gail Heineman
2732 W67thAve
Anchorage AK 99502
gailheinemanyahoo.corn



Joseph Caissie

From: Susan Ruddy sruddyalaska@gmaiLcom>
Sent: Tuesday, February 10, 2015 5:21 PM
To: Joseph Caissie
Cc: Les Gara
Subject: HB 13

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

This message is to state my vigorous support for HB 13. It is simply unacceptable to permit political ads in the election
pamphlet. It is as if those same ads were permitted inside the voting booth and everyone would find that intolerable.

Thank you for passing this message along to our lawmakers.

Susan Ruddy
2435 Lal-londa Drive
Anchorage, AK 99517
Sruddyalaska@gmail.com
Alaska: 907-229-2707
Sent from my iPad
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